Office of David Seymour MP
MP for Epsom

Parliamentary Under-Secretary to the
Minister of Education
Minister for Regulatory Reform

5" July 2016

Name: Alex Harris
Email: fyi-request-4217-be8687d5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 5th July 2016
relating to “A list of all reports, briefings, memos or aide memoires, received by the
Undersecretary since January 2016, by title and date”.

Yours sincerely

On behalf of Mr David Seymour
Under-Secretary for Education

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6832 Facsimile 64 4 817 6532



